
Christian Loving Fund 

Annual Report for 2024 

 

 The Christian Loving Fund met in person on June 23, 2023.  Much business was 

conducted via email.  Also, the annual letter for Christian Loving Fund Sunday set for the first 

Sunday in November, was sent out to the churches.  

We continue to use the investment foundation of Stifel Nicholas to handle the 

investments of CLF.  

 Throughout the year, the CLF handed out grants to all of the nursing facilities: Grove 

Manor Nursing Home, The Caring Place, and Woodcrest Senior Living Community. The CLF 

also gave quarterly grants to each home for their activity funds. 

 The Directors consist of Pastor Jim Leichliter, President: Janet Hoffman, V. President: 

John Doyle, Financial Clerk; Priscilla Earhart, and Pastor Rick Gamble; Secretary. Joy Strain 

continues to serve as treasurer for the CLF (not a director).  

 The CLF continues to serve the people in our care facilities within the Conference hoping 

to enrich their lives in some way.  The CLF would like to thank everyone for contributing 

through prayer and finances. 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Rick Gamble 

CLF Secretary 

 

   

  

 


